
Announcements– January 20,  2019 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply 

learning more about our church, please join us  TODAY, January 

20th for our Discovering Northwood Class at 10:30 in Room 4 of the 

Christian Education Building.    

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders in the 
racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an usher. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages  

7-12 are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

                Kirkin’ o’ the Tartan 

This year will be on Sunday, February 17th. Members of the Dune-

din High School Pipe Band will be with us.  If you would like the 

honor of carrying a tartan in procession at one of the services, con-

tact Justine Davis at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org 

Dinner for 6-7-8 
What is it?  A group of 6-7-or 8 folks who get together monthly for 

four months for a potluck dinner on a rotating basis hosted by a cou-

ple or one or two members from the group.  

How do I get involved? Sign up on the sheet posted on the  

bulletin board next to the kitchen by February 20th. If you were 

part of a group last fall, you will automatically be included.   

This is a marvelous way to get to know fellow members and regular 

guests of Northwood Presbyterian Church on a relaxed informal ba-

sis. It’s a great program! Join us! You’ll be glad you did! 
For more information call Linda Diamond at 727-796-3751  

Garage Sale Thank You! 
“The Annual Miracle” as Pastor Chris calls it, was just that. Our grand 

total was over $16,000.00 for the Music Ministry thanks to your gener-

osity and your families, neighbors and friends.  We especially want to 

thank our department chairperson, Susan Curry, and all those who do-

nated so much time moving, sorting, pricing, selling, and cleaning-up. 

The success of the sale belongs to you and we thank you!  God is SO 

Good! 

Annual Congregational Meeting  
Mark your calendars for Sunday, January 27th. The Meeting will 

begin as soon as the 11 AM service concludes at noon.  Annual Re-

ports will be distributed with information from the Session, Deacons, 

Ministry Teams and church staff and others. The Nominating Commit-

tee will present the following below for election at the Annual Meet-

ing:               

        

Elders   Deacons     2019 Nominating Committee:  

(class of 2021)            (class of 2021)          Carl Corello 

Cindy Huffman          June Arnold             Barbara Moler 

Dan Jeffre            Lyn Propst          Katie Pacana   

Jackie Koski            Murle Whitten          Ray Spigarelli  

Earle Lusk                  Fleet Wulf      

Charlotte McQuown 

 

The members of the 2018 nominating committee are: 

Richard Evans, Bill Martin, Vickie Mills, Bailey Shields, Gene Weitz 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be 

      emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 2nd 

      Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 



                                    
    
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, January 20:              10:45am      Sunday School 

 Sunday, January 20:   5-6:30pm      Youth Night 

 Wednesday, January 23:  6:15-7:30pm      HS Bible Study 

 Friday, January 25:   5:30-6:30      MS Bible Study 

 Friday, January 25:   7pm-10pm      Game Night 

 Saturday, January 26:            12pm-5pm      Salvation Army 

 

Upcoming Events:   

Sat. & Sun., February 2 & 3:  Rock the Universe at Hollywood Studios 

 

Volunteers Needed:  Game Night Chaperones- January 25  
  

If you’re interested in volunteering with the youth program, please 

contact Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 
 

**Vanessa will be on vacation in Germany visiting family from Jan 

13th through Feb 3rd. If needed, please contact Steve Cantin at 

scantin13@yahoo.com while she is away. 

Worship Preparation Class 
Children 2nd grade – 5th grade are invited to participate in the worship 

prep class to learn about Sunday worship services and about being 

Presbyterian.  There are two classes; dates are January 27th & Febru-

ary 3rd from 9:30-11:00 in Room 8.  On February 3rd a parent class 

will be available so parents can hear what the children will be learning 

about.  In addition, we will have the kids recognized in the 9:30 Ignite 

service on February 24th. Please let Justine Davis know if your child 

would like to participate.  

King’s Kids 
King’s Kids will resume Wednesday, January 30th. This is our 

Wednesday program for children ages 3 through 5th grade. It runs from 4:00 to 

5:45 p.m. throughout the school year. This is a mid-week program to help build 

friendships in a Christian environment, and strengthen faith, bringing children 

closer to God. If you have questions, please contact Justine Davis at 

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org 

                  Scout Sunday 
Northwood Celebrates Scouting Programs in our 

Community! On February 10th, Northwood invites 

all scouts, leaders and family members to all 3 wor-

ship services for Scout Sunday. This church hosts 

close to 150 scouts and their families on this campus 

each week, as a part of Northwood’s commitment to 

ministering to the youth of our community. On this 

special Sunday, those involved in Scouting programs within North-

wood and our community will assist and lead parts of each worship 

service. All Scouts are encouraged to come in full uniform. Plan to 

be a part of this time on Sunday, February 11th, as we highlight the 

impact of scouting in our community.  

Northwood’s own Boy Scout Troop 413 will be offering a Pancake 

Breakfast on this Sunday after all 3 services. Hot pancakes, eggs 

and sausage will be cooked and served by the Troop Scouts and 

Leaders. Please come hungry and show your support for the 

Troop! 

Cedarkirk Women’s Retreat– February 8-10, 2019 
Join the women of Northwood for a spirit-filled weekend of fel-

lowship, games, crafts, and canoeing while enjoying the great out-

doors. Our speaker this year is Rev. Debra Musgrave-Cox. Info can 

be found on the bulletin board across from the kitchen window. If 

you have any questions, contact Sharon Brown at 727-286-7109. 

Grief Recovery and God’s Grace 
On Thursdays through February 21st, Pastor Paul will lead a six-

week educational seminar and support group for persons who are 

experiencing grief due to the death of a loved one or for those who 

are facing grief from other types of significant loss in their life. 

The time of the seminar is from 12:30 to 2:30. This is not a group 

therapy program, so while active participation is encouraged, it is 

not required. The cost for materials is $5. For more information, 

please contact Pastor Paul at 727-796-8090 or 

paul@northwoodpc.org.   

mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org
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